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ROBERT OMLBACH

MARLES T VAN DEUSEN

March 11, 1982

Mr. Harold Denton, Director

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-275
Docket No. 50-323
License No. DPR-76
Diablo Canyon Units 1 and 2

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed are Attachments A and B which contain Safeguards
Information relating to changes which have been implemented to the
Diablo Canyon Power Plant Security Plan. These changes do not decrease
the safeguards effectiveness of the plan and are submitted accerding
to 10 CFR 50.54(p).

Very truly yours,

In accordance with 10 CFR 73.21, this information should be
Enclosure
cc: #Ar. R. H. Engelken

protected against unauthorized disclosure.
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